APR 2 4 1ag9

4WD-RCRA

Dr. Richard D. Garrity

Deputy Assistant Secretary

Southwest District, Florida Department
of Environmental Regulation

4520 Oak Fair Boulevard

Tampa, FL 33610-7347 FLD qgo 177’29 é /O

Dear Dr. Garrity:

This letter is to refer to you violations found at Laidlaw
Environmental Services (formerly Tricil Recovery Services, Inc.
(TRSI))

Enclosed please find manifests of hazardous waste which was sent to
the TRSI facility. These manifests include information in the
manifest discrepancy box which indicates the number of drums of
hazardous waste which was returned to the generator because TRSI
could not treat the waste.

The hazardous wastes indicated in the discrepancy box of these
manifests was returned to the respective generators after the fifteen
day period had expired in which the receiving facility (TRSI) has to
make a discrepancy determination.

Please take the appropriate enforcement action for this violation.
Also, please copy EPA on all enforcement actions taken.

If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact
Daryl Himes of my staff at (404) 347-7603.

Sincerely yours,

Alan Farmer
Chief, South Unit
Waste Compliance Section

cc: Satish Kastury, FDER
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